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April 11, 2018 

 

To: All pastors 

Re: Misal Romano 

From: Director of Worship 

 

The new Misal Romano  will be available May 1, goes into effect May 19 
and becomes mandatory Dec. 2 (1st Sun. of Advent) 
 
FDLC is providing training on the new Misal Romano in Oakland on Thurs. June 21. Session “A” 
(4-7 pm) is for clergy and other liturgical leaders. Session “B” (7-10 pm) is for musicians. This is 
the only training FLDC is providing in Northern California.    
https://fdlc.org/misalworkshops 

 

 

James Cavanagh, 

Director, Office of Worship 
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